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As a member of the Trafinz executive I have worked with Glenda Harding and 

her team for a number of years, both as a representative for the Safe and 

Sustainable Transport Association and more recently as the delegated local 

representative to assisting facilitating the 2017 Trafinz Conference in my local 

city of Nelson. 

I have been attending Trafinz conferences using Harding Consultants since 

1997 and I am always “wowed” by the highly polished conference output they 

produce.  I know this is the outcome of months of planning work where 

Harding’s high professional standards, attention to detail, and element of fun, 

results in a great event. I have been privy to many years of delegate survey 

results and without exception the praise for the logistics of the conference 

organisation stands out as crowd pleasing. In my mind this is as important as 

the conference content itself.   

Glenda and her team are a joy to work with – they seem unflappable and get 

the job done. I have no hesitation in recommending Harding consultants to 

my professional colleagues. 

 

Marg Parfitt 

Manager, Roading and Utilities 

Nelson City Council  

 

 


